
How to get here:   
By train: The Medical School 
is just three minutes walk 
from University Station 
By bus: Numbers 48, 84, 98 
and 99 serve the Medical 
School and Queen Elizabeth 
Hospital. The services all run 
frequently  
By car: A pay & display car 
park is a five minute walk 
away on Pritchatts Road 

Free digital art exhibition 
and all day activities at the  
University of Birmingham 
Medical School 
18 March 2018 
11 am to 4pm 



18 March 11:00-16:00 

Neuroscience for young and old 
All day activities, games and fun in the  

Medical School, 1st floor Atrium 

 
Neuroscience is not rocket science! Everyone can understand it.  

 

Do you want to know where your best memories are tucked away in your 
brain?  

Do you want so see what your brain looks like? How about a mouse brain?  

Do you want to know how the nerve cells talk to each other when you are 
thinking? 

Do you ever think about why you draw like your father or think like your 
mother?  

Do you know how a bicycle helmet protects your brain? Could one save 
Humpty Dumpty?  

 

Join us in the fun and games to find out! 

Finding Beauty in the Brain. Dr. Greg Dunn. Digital 
Exhibition 
 
Greg Dunn is a neuroscientist and visual artist. His art captures the dazzling 
beauty of the cellular architecture of our nervous system, a scintillating 
opera of lights and impulses of millions of nerve cells of the reflecting 
brain. All presented with amazing elegance and technical finesse. 


